
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
21st February 2024 
 
Dear Grange Junior Parents / Guardians,  
 
Get ready to jump with excitement as we celebrate Leap Year on 29th February 2024 at Grange Junior 
School!  
 
We're thrilled to announce a day filled with jumping and leaping events, that will make this Leap Year 
truly memorable for everyone.  
 
Please can all children wear PE kits on this day. 
 
To make this event even more special, there will be certificates and a prize per class winner, donated by 
Richard James Estate Agents for our enthusiastic participants. And here's the icing on the cake - the 
winning class will have the privilege of enjoying hot chocolate with none other than Mrs Gordon.   
 
To ensure the success of this fun-filled day, we kindly ask for a voluntary donation of £1 per student. Your 
generous contribution will go towards making the event a success, providing a fun experience for our 
children. 
 
Making a donation is easy! Simply click on the link below to contribute: 
 

https://www.pta-
events.co.uk/friendsofgrangeschools/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=75656 

 
Thank you in advance for your support! 
 
Best wishes, 
 
FOGs Team 
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